

Fort Vannoy Elementary School

5250 Upper River Road Grants Pass, Oregon 97526 Phone (541)-479-4440 Fax (541) 471-2445

Kirk R. Baumann, Principal Shirley Dastrup, Office Manager

October Board Report

Fort Vannoy held their first PTA and Site Council of the year recently. Serving on the executive board of the PTA are; Jessica Shriver (President), Dawn Elzy (Secretary) and Travis Knoll (treasure). The PTA held the Annual FV Jog-A-Thon on 10/2 with a goal of raising \$14,000. The money raised supports the FV music program as well as other activities throughout the building.

The Site Council is comprised of parents, Paul Kelly and Jennifer Marks, classified staff member Nicole Brown and Principal Kirk Baumann. The teacher representative(s) are in the process of being selected but the TREA. The Site Council will be reviewing the FV School Improvement Plan during the month of October.

Sixty-three (63%) percent of the FV students attended the FV Open House on Thursday, 9/19. FV would like to thank the FV PTA as well as the leadership groups of NVHS and FMS for their assistance in making the night a huge success.

FV finished up the month of September with the first PBIS-PRIDE (Positive Behavior Intervention and Support- Positive, Respectful & Responsible, Integrity, Discipline, Excellence) activity. The students were treated to popcorn and the movie, "Finding Nemo".

New greenhouse donated in memory of Bob Stauch.



Mr. Jim Kriz introducing classroom and school expectations to his third grade students with the help of his friend puppet friend Marty.



Students learning school-wide PBIS-PRIDE expectations on the first day.

